
 

 

 

 

 

20 February 2024 

 

Excellencies, 

 

 

We have the honour to share with you the final edited version of the Final Report of the High-Level Panel 

of Experts on the multidimensional vulnerability index (MVI) for SIDS, and request that it be circulated to 

member States. 

The Report will also be placed on the websites of both the Department of Economic and Social Affairs 

(DESA) https://sdgs.un.org/topics/small-island-developing-states/mvi and the Office of the High 

Representative for LDCs, LLDCs and SIDS (OHRLLS) https://www.un.org/ohrlls/mvi .  

 

 
 

 

H.E. Mr. Gaston Browne H.E Ms. Erna Solberg 
 


